Garrett Walker Mail - Design Committee - FINAL Meeting reminder... https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=bca2776834&view=pt&search=a...

M G ma | | Garrett Walker <gwalker@woodland-creative.com>

Design Committee - FINAL Meeting reminder...

royam88 <royam88@aol.com> Sat, Apr 15, 2023 at 7:34 PM
To: Stephanie Hoogerwerf <stephhoogerwerf@gmail.com>, Garrett Walker <gwalker@woodland-creative.com>

Cc: Cindy Hoesly <cindylou@woodland-creative.com>, MV - Bob Dodrill <bobd813@gmail.com>, Phyllis Watson
<phylliswatson027@gmail.com>, A BRAXTON <braxtonsb@cox.net>, MV - Linda Knowles
<linda.knowles818@gmail.com>, MV - Pat Kicklighter <pfkick@aol.com>, MV - Phyllis Dodrill <p.dodrill@gmail.com>, MV
- Katie Vanderpool <katievanderpool1020@gmail.com>, MV - Scooter Skinner <phantom6532@comcast.net>, Greg
Hoogerwerf <greghoogerwerf@gmail.com>, STEVE PULLIAM <pulliamsteve1@gmail.com>, Ann <hartrah2@aol.com>

After reading Steve's email regarding the color changes for RR and being a member of the Governance Committee
chaired by Garrett | offered little or no input regarding the proposed changes. Thus the proposals were met with little
or no resistance simply because only one person knew what they were talking about and that was Garrett. | totally
agree with Steve's assessment of the situation. | think we may be over regulating once again thus creating confusion
amongst the residents. As it stands | think we have enough colors to pick from.

Manny Koutsourais

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
[Quoted text hidden]
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